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Issue Date: January 9, 2025 Closing Date: Fri. Jan. 16, 2025 
 

Job Level: 2 Month Term Position     Posting # 2025-003 
 

This position is covered by the Collective Agreement between the District of Stewart and         

CUPE Local 1804.  The current rate as of January 1, 2024 for this position is $39.26/hr. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Winter Heavy Equipment Operator – 2 Month Term Position 

 
THE DISTRICT OF STEWART is currently seeking applications for a Heavy Equipment Operator for a two 
month term to assist with winter operations:  
 

Duties:  
 

Under the direction of the Public Works Manager, the Heavy Equipment Operator is responsible for the safe 
and efficient operation of heavy mobile equipment (Graders, Loaders, Plow Trucks, etc.) for the purposes of 
snow removal from roads and around District buildings as well as the performance of manual duties such as: 
snow removal, sidewalk clearing, drainage ditch maintenance, and other duties as assigned. 
 

Requirements:  
 

• Applicants must be able to legally work in Canada and over 18; 

• Minimum Class 3 Driver’s Licence with air brakes endorsement; preference will be given to those with 
a Class 1 Driver’s Licence; 

• Grade 12 Education or equivalent; 

• Minimum of two years experience in the operation of heavy equipment for the purposes of snow 
removal; 

• Proven ability to follow direction, and self motivation to finish tasks and address what needs 
attention; 

• Safe work practices and excellent teamwork skills; 

• Experience with public works functions, including roads, water, wastewater and municipal operations 
considered an asset; 

• Experience with the use and maintenance of public works tools and equipment 

• First Aid Certification considered an asset 
 

APPLICATIONS:   
 

Qualified candidates are invited to submit their detailed resume and covering letter in confidence to the District of Stewart to: Tarra Barker, CAO 
P.O. Box 460, Stewart BC   V0T 1W0  (705 Brightwell Street) 
Or via email to:  cao@districtofstewart.com   

 

When applying please quote Job Posting No. 2025-003 
 

The District of Stewart acknowledges that we are conducting our business on the traditional Territories of the Nisga’a Nation.  We are grateful for the traditional Knowledge 

Keepers and Elders who are with us today, those who have gone before us, the youth who inspire us, and we recognize the land and the benefit it provides all of us. 
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